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Regular Schedule 
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Public Swim 

Daily 2- 8PM 

Lane swim 

Daily 12- 2PM 

Monday-Friday 8—9PM 

Walk and Jog 

Monday and Friday 12-1PM 

622-2511 

Aquasize 

Wednesday 12-1PM 
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Community Hall    7 

Seeking Employment? 

Municipal Clerk II

Recreation Maintenance Operator

Lifeguard II
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Wed, Fri, Sat 11a.m. - 4 p.m.  

Tues. & Thurs.  Noon - 7 p.m. 
Closed Sunday, Monday and Holidays 

Mon. and Sat. 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.  
Tues. and Thurs.  Noon - 7 p.m. 

Wed. and Fri. 11 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

Closed Sundays & Holidays  

 

 

Tues. or Thurs. Thursday 

  

For more collection information please visit: 

 gflenv.com 

Location dependent 

2022 BUSINESS LICENSES ARE PAST DUE 
Business license renewal notices were mailed December 2, 2021. 
 

If you have not paid your invoice, please note that penalties 

were applied to all outstanding 

accounts as indicated below: 
If you would like information about 

applying for or cancelling your business 

license, contact: 

Development Officer 

622-3896 

development@foxcreek.ca 

102 Kaybob Drive   P.O.Box 149 

Fox Creek, Alberta T0H 1P0 

Penalty Date Penalty Amount 

April 1 $25.00 

July 1 $50.00 

October 1 $75.00 

December 31 $100.00 Business License Bylaw 810-2018 

More information about the Memorial Tree program 

will be made available in the coming months.  

The Director of Recreation also wanted to recognize and 

thank Rival Trucking for the sponsorship of the Bike Ro-

deo that was held on June 3 as well as thank the Nordic 

and Trail Club, Michelle Williscroft, Brad Peavoy and their 

team for all of the hard work that they put into the event. 

The event was a huge success, welcoming over 50 riders!  

The Director of Operations reported that the construction 

on Kaybob Drive and 2A Avenue is going well, however 

we are seeing some delays due to the wet weather. 

The Town continues to receive copies of letters to 

the Alberta Utilities Commission in support of the 

initial letter sent by the Town of Fox Creek regard-

ing the increase of distribution fees that consumers 

are seeing on their utility bills. Council continues 

to advocate for our community and has motioned 

to support the City of Grande Prairie in bringing a 

resolution forward to Alberta Municipalities, so the 

issue is addressed on a Provincial level.  

Continued from page1 
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